
Call for  

Participation! 

We are looking for participants to join our Triple  

Celebration Choir! The Triple Celebration Choir will be  

singing during the prelude of the 135th Commemorative 
Service on Sunday, September 8, 2024. 

The two gathas selected are:  

“When I look Up at the Sky”  

 (Ano Sora Mireba) 

“Moments Like This” 

(Sonna Toki Watashi wa Kuchizusamu) 

If interested, please check “Yes” for the Choir Question on 
the Triple Celebration Registration Form. 

Please email Francis Okano (faokano@gmail.com) or Brandi 
Yamamoto (brandiay@hawaii.edu) with any questions or 
concerns! 




